From: Melissa S. Murphy

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: public comment on voting in CO
Date: Monday, July 10, 2017 2:52:35 PM

Dear Secretary of State

| am writing in response to request for public comment on changes to voter laws and voter
registration in Colorado. First, please clarify the Amended Rule 2.5.4 so that in election years of
both presidential and state primaries, the party affiliation of the voter only applies to a single
primary in the election cycle not all the primaries in the cycle. Second, reject Amended Rule
2.13.2 and Amended Rule 8. Please support Option 1 for the Ballot Separation Options for
Unaffiliated Voters and provide a failsafe method for ensuring voter anonymity. If you allow cross
jurisdiction voting, please do not reduce the number of voting centers because it could reduce
turnout and create confusion. We need to make voting accessible for all voters. Thank you for

your attention.
Sincerely,
Melissa S. Murphy





